
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Huish Episcopi Academy – Business Breakfast 

If as a parent you run your own business, or work for a company you think may like to be involved, we 

would like to extend an invitation to you to attend our inaugural Huish Partners special business 

breakfast to be held at Huish Episcopi Academy on 14 February 2019 from 7.30-9.00 a.m.   

Huish Episcopi Academy wants to build effective, meaningful and mutually beneficial relationships 

with our local businesses and at the breakfast we will be introducing you to our new programme, 

Huish Partners; a scheme that will bring local businesses and the Academy much closer together 

through shared work and projects. 

Our Director of Finance and Operations, Amanda Eastwood can be contacted on 01458 250501 or 

aeastwood@educ.somerset.gov.uk. 

We look forward to seeing you. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Chris Wade 
Principal 
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